

February 27, 2009

Ms. Cathy Robbins
Good Cause Greetings, Incorporated
30 West Colonial Road
Wilbraham, MA 01095

Dear Ms. Robbins:

Thank you so much for the generous contribution from the sale of Good Cause Greeting holiday cards in support of ProLiteracy. We are so grateful for your continuing support. It is people like you who make our work possible.

As you know from your past generosity, this contribution will help ProLiteracy work toward a world in which all adults can read, write, do basic arithmetic, and use technology. We believe, as I know you do, that literacy has the power to change lives and that communities can come together through literacy to solve problems and create better societies.

In these difficult economic times, I am especially thankful that you continue to support ProLiteracy and our mission in this very concrete way. I cannot thank you enough for helping ProLiteracy ghange lives and communities through adult literacy.

Best wishes,

David C. Harvey
President & CEO

